
To have known Kim Horn is to LOVE Kim Horn.  

Kim was a dedicated GSKSMO staff member for 35 years who supported thousands 
of volunteers throughout her career. 

We lost our beloved Kim in April 2021, but her kind heart will forever live. When 
volunteers and staff describe Kim, KIND is always a word used. Kim loved everyone 
she met and this includes the sweet creatures in her backyard. Her day always 
began with checking on the birds and squirrels finding food at her bird feeder. She 
continued that genuine kindness each and every day to all who had the honor to 
know her.
 
The Kim Horn Kind Heart Award exemplifies Kim’s passion for Girl Scouts. This 
award serves as her legacy and recognizes a volunteer who...

...consistently goes above and beyond to make leaders and girls feel special and 
appreciated. 

...frequently checks in with other leaders and provides encouragement and 
guidance.  

...is highly respected within their service unit and has a direct impact on keeping 
girls and volunteers engaged in the organization.

The Kim Horn Kind Heart Award


